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Clinical Systems 

Reference Number:  RDF1380-23 
Date of Response: 06/04/2023 

 
Further to your Freedom of Information Act request, please find the Trust’s 
response(s) below: 
 
Please be aware that the Royal Devon University Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust 
(Royal Devon) has existed since 1st April 2022 following the integration of the Northern 
Devon Healthcare NHS Trust (known as Northern Services) and the Royal Devon and 
Exeter NHS Foundation Trust (known as Eastern Services). 
 
 

1. We have information that your Trust has been using Cardiology system 
Dedalus- Swift Plus / Change Healthcare - Medcon that with rolling contract. 
Have you extended their contract of have you replaced the system? 
The Trust can confirm that we do use Medcon in Cardiology.   We had an 
upgrade when it was integrated with the Trust EPIC system in Aug 2021. 
We do not have a rolling contract with Change Healthcare but do renew the 
license’s every year. 

 
 

2. We have information that your Trust has been using Pathology system 
Dedalus- LabCentre. Have you extended their contract of have you replaced 
the system?   
We previously used Clinisys (not Dedalus) LabCentre.  We have replaced the 
system and have not extended the contract. 

 
3. We have information that your Trust has been using Pharmacy system Rx-info- 

HPAS. Have you extended their contract, or have you replaced the system?   
 HPAS is no longer available and was superseded by the vendor ‘Rx-Info’ with 
two new system offerings - Refine and Define.  We use both of these instead 
of HPAS. 

 
 
 
 


